
          Governor Simcoe Secondary School 
                  ​ 15 Glenview Avenue, St. Catharines, Ontario L2N 2Z7 

                             (905) 934-4006  Fax (905) 934-3389  

 

Dear students/families of Governor Simcoe Secondary, 

All of us here at GSS are looking forward to seeing students back at our school next week. 

Every secondary student ​must ​complete an enhanced COVID-19 Daily Self-Assessment every day before they 

attend school and stay home if they have any symptoms. Teachers will be validating that students have 

completed the assessment at the start of every class.  

Instructions: 

1. Log  in to your DSBN student portal 

2. Click on the icon below “Student COVID Screening” (see image below with red arrow) 

3. Once you complete the questions, you will see a green check mark if you are to attend school.  If you see a 

red “X” please remain home and contact your healthcare provider. 

 

Reminders: 

● Students with classes on floors 1 and 2 are to enter and exit the building through the front main doors. 

● Students with classes on floors 1 and 3 are to enter and exit the building through the West doors (Tech and 

Art). 

● Study hall is available before school in the library for those students that are buses or students with 

extenuating circumstances (sign-up sheet is here: ​Request For Study Hall Acces​) 
● All returned items should be placed in the blue bins at the entrances to the school. 

● Dress appropriately as breaks will continue to be outside (warm coats, hats, mitts, etc.,). 

Have a great weekend - we are glad for students to be returning on Monday. 

If you have questions, please contact the school. 

Sincerely, 

Teri Thompson,  

Principal Governor Simcoe Secondary School 

https://forms.gle/GqLEDEUmbUsmFohr5


  

  

  

 


